

Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email: Weethalle-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Jason Hurley

7th September 2020

Term 3: Week 8

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

The warmer weather is starting to come in once again. All students are reminded to bring their hats and a drink bottle to school each day and to ensure that they have their name written on any items that they may take off during the day as it gets hotter.

This Friday along with catching up on 'Wear it Purple Day' we will be acknowledging 'R U Ok Day' which is officially this Thursday 10th September. This day reflects the importance of reaching out to someone you may not have talked to in a while or someone that you have noticed lately being a little bit 'out of sorts', more agitated or withdrawn or just not behaving the way they normally would.



1. Ask



2. Listen



3. Encourage action



4. Check in

Over the past year, the struggle with drought and isolation caused by Covid-19 restrictions, it is important to trust your gut instinct and act on it. Start up that conversation with someone, it could be the conversation that saves their life. For more information or tips on how to start up that conversation please visit https://www.ruok.org.au/how-to-ask. Students will be taking part in activities in their Physical Education lessons around the theme and promoting healthy habits.

Jason Hurley Principal

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
This Week	7	8 Sydney Thunder Cricket Zoom with Tanveer Sangha & Arjun Nair	9 Small Schools Primary Debating	10	Frock up for Wear it Purple, R U Ok DAY (Purple, Yellow or mix of colours)

Thank you to those parents that have already sent in photos. We have now started working on the End

of Year book.



Due to COVID we don't have a lot of photos for our school magazine this year. If you have any photos from the swimming carnivals, ANZAC day and home learning etc could you please send them to

weethalle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Please return all Library books as soon as possible for Stocktake





covering books for the School Library. Your help is very much appreciated.

Students have now got a lot of new non-fiction, junior and senior fiction books to choose from.



A reminder for anyone wanting their child to sit the ICAS tests that order forms with payment (all tests are \$15.95 each) must be sent to school by the end of this term for the school to order.

Tests will be conducted between 12th-23rd October 2020.

Please contact the school if you require more information.



Weethalle Public School

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS WILL BE TAKEN ON: Tuesday 20 October 2020

ORDER NOW go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the code 3CH P58 N8A

Dear Parents,

School photographs are scheduled to be taken by *advancedille*. Whilst an envelope and flyer will be distributed shortly, if possible it is our preference that ordering be completed online to reduce administration and potential security issues related to the return of cash and envelopes on photo day.

Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be placed securely online at www.advancedlife.com.au using our school's unique 9 digit advancedorder code. Portrait and group package orders are due by photography day.

Should you wish to purchase a sibling photograph online, the order must be placed no later than the day before photography day. Sibling photographs will only be taken if an order has been placed.

Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please contact us at www.advancedlife.com.au/contact